
To all foreigner residents (English version) 

NOTICE OF OVERDUE ACCOUNTS - Latter-Stage 

Elderly Health Insurance Premium 
Hamada City Tax Department 

 

The Latter-Stage Elderly Health Insurance Premium (money paid to the 

Latter-Stage Elderly Healthcare System, a scheme designed to help 

reduce hospital fees for individuals aged 75 and over) is required to 

be paid in nine installments, or as a lump sum. It is required that 

they are paid by the dates as written below. 

First Period Second Period Third Period Fourth Period Fifth Period 

July 31st August 31st October 2nd October 31st November 30th 

Sixth Period Seventh Period Eighth Period Ninth Period 
 

December 28th January 31st February 29th April 1st 
 

 

This NOTICE OF OVERDUE ACCOUNTS (the letter enclosed in this 

envelope), is sent by Hamada City to everyone who has not 

paid. 

In the case that you have not paid, we humbly ask that you please do 

so. 

In the case that you have paid and still received this Notice, there 

is no need to pay again.  

 
 
 
 

Contact Us 

Hamada City Hall - Tax Department - 

Tax Collection Section 

Tel: 0855 25 9240 

 


